21 October 2014

Denis O’'Donoghue
Acting Regional Manager
N.Z. Fire Service Region 1
P.0O. Box 68-444
AUCKLAND 1145

Dear Denis,

This office has been contacted by our Auckland Local expressing deep concern that SFSO McErlich has
been tasked to deliver some sort of Fire Safety Training to members on the North Shore.

The Union is very clear that long standing understandings, supported by direction from the
Employment Court, mean that persons involved (as McErlich was) with the introduction of CSTs, are

not to interact with members.

The Union is therefore asking you to stop this proposed involvement. In any event, please be advised
that members will be advised not to participate with SFSO McErlich.

Yours sincerely,
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DEREK BEST
SECRETARY

c.c. John Waldow
c.c. Boyd Raines
c.c. Peter Nicolle
c.c. lan Wright
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